Dear Parents,

We are excited to invite you and your children to a special Christmas craft event December 8th after Divine Liturgy! In the spirit of St. Nicholas—the beloved giver who inspired our tradition of Santa Claus—and the true meaning of Christmas, we'll be creating a unique "Gift to Jesus."

Each child will have the opportunity to decorate a beautiful ornament that will hold a personal message to Jesus. This message will be a special promise of something good they will do to bring joy to Him. It's a wonderful way to celebrate Jesus' birthday and reflect on the kindness and generosity that St. Nicholas modeled for us all.

Please join us for this meaningful and creative activity as we come together to share the true spirit of Christmas! We look forward to seeing you there. Please text Kate or Kal with your RSVP to ensure enough craft supplies.

Warm wishes,

Kate Colan 203-715-0662

Kal Astras 516-852-8772